
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Up Coming Blessings In Our Community 
 
Julia Okamoto 
February 13, 2018 
 

Greetings brothers and sisters, 

 

Attached is the copy of postcards for the blessings that were 

shown at Sunday Service. This is just your information as cards 

will be available at the White House in a day or so for giving out 

at the Ossining event. 

 

This will be a great program to bring guests even if they are not 

getting blessed. This will also be a great opportunity for us too so we can see how we can build our tribe 

through churches. 

 

There will be two events: 

 

One is a Caribbean church in Brooklyn. If anyone is interested, I(Julia Okamoto) can take two or three 

people along with me in the car. The flyer says $25 per person but that is changed to no cost and no 

dinner, and just refreshments. An offering will be taken. 

 

The other one is in our community in Ossining at Trinidad de Dios. It is a Spanish church but the program 

will be in English with Spanish translation. We are hoping to have around 10 people to attend, more if 

possible, If anyone is available to do a bit of door-to-door inviting we can provide the postcards. Rev. 

Jimenez is a long time supporter and who brought many people to the Madison Square Garden event so it 

will be great if we can support him at this time. He will also provide food for dinner and is asking for a 

small donation. 

 

Let me (Julia Okamoto) or Rev. Grodner know if you have time to help out either on the day or before. 

 

Thank you so much for all the help and prayer. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Julia Okamoto 

 

 

 


